
 

 

August 28, 2018 

 

NOTICE OF RFP CANCELLATION 

RFP No. 17-18/25 – Seaport Interim Truck Parking Management Services 
 
The Port of Oakland (“Port”) has canceled the above-referenced RFP due to specifications 
changes and plans to re-issue a new RFP in the future.  The Port appreciates and 
understands firms went through great effort in preparing a response for the above 
mentioned RFP, and apologizes for any inconvenience this may have caused. The Port will 
notify all firms that have submitted a proposal once any new RFP is available. 
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